
 
Congratulations to Glen and Carolyn Isbell on receiving the  

John Krall Community Service Award 2008 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Glen has lived on the mountain since the early 1980’s when the only communication was 

by CB radio and the residents snowmobiled up and down the Alpine road from the 
mail boxes.  Although he was paid for maintaining the roads, he voluntarily made 
early morning and late night trips down the Alpine in the winter conditions to rescue 
people stranded in the snow.  This past spring when the Blood Mobile was here, he 
walked up with his oxygen tank and volunteered to donate.  He was quite upset when 
he was refused.  He has offered his own chopped wood to anyone in need.  Where 
would the fire dept. be if he didn’t move to adjourn the monthly business meetings? 

 
The other half of this wonderful team always has a smile on her face and a twinkle in her 

eye.  She helps with every clean up day in the summer, offers to water plants for her 
neighbors and cat sit.  She remembers birthdays, and often shows up at your door with 
an unexpected gift or a start from her numerous plants.  She is always the first to vol-
unteer for any mountain need. 

 
Together they have a long and consistent history of service to the Arrowhead community.  

There are very few people on the mountain who have not experienced a kindness at 
their hands.  An invitation to dinner, the loan of needed tools, and encouraging word, a 
time of humor and storytelling of the early Arrowhead years, a hug when needed and 
an intense interest and pride in this community make this couple most deserving re-
cipients of  this award.  


